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I believe that a raise in what stations can charge would be beneficial to help provide a better paid
inspector which would make a better quality experience for your inspection visit, also this would
benefit station in keeping their equipment check and cared after so that it would result in less closed
stations for equipment failure and/or inspectors having to take a day off because there was not
enough pay. 

Thank you


